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Dear Neighbor,

Charlotte Mecklenburg Schools has contracted with Turner Construction Company to build the
new Collinswood Language Academy in your neighborhood at 1600 Tyvola Road, which is also
the site of the Smith Family Center. This 63-classroom, kindergarten to 8th grade learning
facility is scheduled to open for the 2020-2021 school year.
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We recognize the City of Charlotte Noise Ordinance as the governing regulation and will work
within these parameters; however, we would like to share our plan with you for work outside of
normal business hours. On Wednesday, March zo-, we will be pouring concrete for the building
structure. The work will take place in the red area as shown in the picture on the back of this
letter, which is outside of the 300 feet buffer as required by the Ordinance. Concrete trucks,
equipment and crews will be operating onsite to complete this work.

Please be aware that inclement weather may require us to shift this work to later in the week
and if so, we will share updated plans with you. We understand that this may be a short-term
inconvenience, but it is necessary to stay on schedule. We anticipate more instances as
described above and will continue to send additional notices prior to starting the work.

If you have any questions regarding this notice or the construction project, feel free to contact us
at (704) 554-1001. You can also review the full City of Charlotte Noise Ordinance at
https:llcharlottenc.gov/CMPD/Documents/Ordinances/Noise Ordinance.pdf.

Thank you very much for your patience and understanding as we bring a new school to your
community.

Sincerely,

Turner Construction Company
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